BELVIEW BULLETIN

NOVEMBER 2008

Santa is coming to town:

Santa Day will be held on Saturday, December 6th at the Odeon Hall from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.. There will be handmade crafts and bake sale items, lefse, morning coffee and more. Lunch will be served by the Girl Scouts. The drawing will be at noon. And best of all Santa is planning to stop by for a visit between 11:00 a.m. and noon.

Mark Your Calendars Now:

The Bloodmobile will be at the Odeon on December 23. Give the gift of life this holiday season. We encourage you to make an appointment if at all possible but as always walk-ins are welcome. For more information contact Judy Grannes at 507-938-4178.

General Elections Results:

The General Elections were held on Tuesday, November 4th. We had an awesome turnout of voters. There were 188 persons voting in the City of Belview out of 231 registered voters, which is just over 80%.

A big thank you to all of the election judges this year for their participation in the election process. They did an excellent job and with their help the elections went very smoothly.

Marlo Sander was re-elected for a two-year term as Mayor and Janet Anderson and Dianne Donner were elected for 4-year terms on the council. We are so fortunate here in Belview to have people willing to place their names on the ballot to run for City Council. Thanks to all who filed for office.

Please make sure to move your vehicles off of the street immediately after a snowfall for snow removal.

Happy Thanksgiving and safe travel to you and yours.....